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To Whom it May Concern, 
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I am against the natural gas pipelines proposed by Duke Energy for the case number listed in the subject 

line. I do not believe it is necessary and will pose a safety issue and affect the property values of an up 

and coming neighborhood. This pipeline should be routed elsewhere. 

Sincerely, 

Michael C. Spencer 
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